
Advantage Curriculum 2021 - by Term

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Autumn 1

Cake / Snack Sale

(Create cakes and snacks to
be sold either to children or

to parents after school.
These could be made from
scratch or decorated as a

class)

Sports Charity Challenge

(eg. Walk 5 miles day for
Water Aid, Race for Life for

Cancer)

Artwork for Others

(Design, create and donate
artwork to a local venue,

asking for a brief eg. church,
retirement home, Ormiston

centre, local business or
charity)

Canoeing/Rowing

Autumn 2

Christmas Cards

(Create and send Christmas
Cards to show appreciation
for others at Christmas, eg.
retirement home, hospital

workers, emergency services
etc)

Public Speaking Competition

(Develop skills relating to
presenting and sharing in
front of others. Could be

done as a group or
individuals, on an area of

personal interest)

Imperial War Museum
Duxford

Gallery

(Experience and discuss art)

Spring 1

Dance Workshop

(Form of dance not taught as
part of PE curriculum, eg.
Bollywood, Contemporary

etc)

Recycling Project

(eg. Plastic Bottle
Greenhouse, Bottle Cap Art,

Old Xmas Cards etc)

Grow Your Own

(Grow vegetables in school
from seed and cook with

them)

KidZania

(Trip to Kidzania London -
Careers simulation and work

experience - Children earn
money to be spent in the gift

shop)

Spring 2

Museum

(One not covered by other
curriculum visits)

Sports Workshop

(eg. Fencing / Karate /
Archery)

Start With A Fiver

(Start a small business in a
small group with £5

investment for materials to

Poetry Workshop

(Could be focussed around
Performance Poetry or self

publishing)



make a profit - avoiding food
as this is done in Y3)

Summer 1

Animal Homes

(eg. Bug Hotels / Hedgehog
Hides etc)

Music Workshop

(eg. Stomp/Steel Drums,
equipment not held in

school)

Skiing

(Dry ski slope)

Personal Causes

(Children to choose the
charities they wish to support

and what they would like to
do to fundraise for them)

Summer 2

First Aid Historical House

(One not covered by other
curriculum visits)

Art Exploration Day

(Variety of art skills and
mediums across the day, not
usually taught as part of the
Art Curriculum eg. Printing,
decopatch, mosaic, acrylic

pour)

Nature Walk

(Enjoying being active and
appreciating nature around

them, mindfulness link)


